
 
 

 

Hello Bennetts Crossing Homeowners! 

HAPPY SPRING!! Thanks to all that helped create a festive entrance for the holiday 
season! 

Now that spring has arrived, below are a couple of announcements. 

1) Spring Entrance Spruce Up - April 7th 
- Volunteers needed to help spread a fresh layer of mulch as well as pick 

some large weeds. 

)    Save the Date - Annual HOA Meeting 

      -    Please mark your calendars and we appreciate your attendance! 

        Thursday, May nd (Rain date - May th) 

        Time:  - pm 

        Location: front yard of John & Amy 

         Bennetts Crossing Court 

        *Suggestion to have pizza/soda provided - please let us know if interested and  
         attending so we can plan accordingly 

Thank you! 

Will, Mark, John & Barbara 

Please continue to share thoughts and ideas around opportunities for us to get together and 
build a strong community within our neighborhood.  Please feel free to reach out to the HOA 
board at any time.   

Contact Information: 

Will Carlson, president@bennettscrossing.com 
Mark Roberge, VicePresident@bennettscrossing.com 
John Scharfglass, Treasurer@bennettscrossing.com 
Barbara Roberge, Secretary@bennettscrossing.com 
 


